
I strongly support H7382, because it supports keeping housing availability where it has 
traditionally been for decades.    Reducing housing availability in properties with more than 
three bedrooms, will only increase the demand to convert properties with three bedrooms to 
rentals.    This step would reduce the availability of affordable housing for new families.   
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